
Short Planning Meeting 4th August 2014 held at Parish Hall – 7.00 PM 

In Attendance – Cllr Rhymes(Chairman), Cllrs Hurrell,Munn, Mitchelmore, Marshall 

Zaffiro and Phil Millard(Clerk)   

Apologies – Cllr Goddard  

 

The following Planning applications were discussed: 

55/1538/15/F – Retrospective application for reinstatement of culvert structure following 

Cliff erosion, including non-return flap valve and rock armour at Leas foot beach, Thurlestone by 

Thurlestone Golf Club. No Objections 

 

55/1545/15/F – Application for proposed extension to dwelling (replacement of existing kitchen 

and conservatory) at 2 Landpath, Thurlestone TQ7 3PE by Mr & Mrs S Pepperall. 

No Objections 

 
Other Matters 
 
There have been a lot of problems in the village re telephones – about 200 houses and 
businesses (Post Office) have been without their telephone and broadband services for over 
10 days – letter required to be sent to the BT chairman/CEO to ask for someone to come 
and talk to us about their abysmal service! 
 
Clerk to liase with Cllr Marshall re letter and send urgently – E mail and post.     
 
 
 
MEETING CLOSED AT 8.10 PM. 

 
 
 
 
 
4TH August 2015                                 Chairman   …………………………………………………  

 

 

 

 


